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May 21, 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian & Student, 

First and foremost, I hope that you and your family are safe and healthy during such unique times. While we 
recognize what a challenge this year has been, staff have done our best to be flexible with students while providing 
outreach and resources to support them throughout this school year. As we approach the end of the school year, the 
Counseling Department reviews the academic record of each student in Middle School.   

  
As outlined in the Middle School Student Handbook, which can be found online, if a student fails two or more core 
subjects, he or she will be required to attend an approved summer school program. A student is only required to take 
one of the failed courses with Math and English being first priority.  The student must show proof of passing an 
approved summer school program, if they do not and they fail a minimum of two core subjects, the student will be 
retained.  Core Subjects: English, mathematics, social studies, science. 

Due to the unique circumstances this year, Tahanto is only partnering with Educere, an online curriculum provider 
as the approved summer school program.  In order to receive Tahanto’s discounted rate, which is $99.50 for most 
courses, students must register through the following link below: 
https://sis.edtell.com/program/?pageID=10837.10686     

If your child does not receive a passing grade of 65 or higher, it is recommended they attend summer school and 
therefore must pre-register for their classes.  Registration is from June 21-July 1. Successful completion of this 
program will allow for earned credit and the replacement of the failing grade with a passing one of 65. We must, 
however, have a final summer school transcript before we return to school in August 2021.  Please be sure to select 
Mrs. Esposito as your school contact to receive your final grade information. 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the school. Have a healthy and rejuvenating summer. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Picariello 

Greg Picariello 
MS Counselor 
gpicariello@bbrsd.org 
508-869-2333 ext. 2318 
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